
LEVEL 2 @
STANHOPE ROAD SCHOOL

IN THE 
CLASSROOM

OUTSIDE PE 
AND PLAY

DROPOFFS  
AND PICKUPS

WELLBEING/ 
HAUORA

CLEANING & 
HYGIENE

	Î In the classroom we will continue with most of our routines  
for learning

	Î Supplies for sanitising and/or washing hands will be  
routinely used

	Î Students encouraged to use all available space in the classroom
	Î No assemblies or Kapa haka
	Î Trips and events will be reviewed on a case by case basis

	Î Sports fields and playgrounds open
	Î PE gear cleaned
	Î Swimming pool open
	Î All students to have drink bottles
	Î Water fountains are closed
	Î No contact sports
	Î Students encouraged to use all available space and socially 
distance, 1 metre apart where possible

	Î All parents/caregivers entering the school grounds must scan 
in via QR code, school app or paper sign in

	Î Year 1 and 2 students collected from Harris Road and Ellerslie/
Panmure Highway gates at 2.50pm

	Î Year 3-8 students will exit grounds at 3.00pm
	Î School gates are locked between 9.00am and 2.45pm

Washing hands, using hand sanitiser and 
increased cleaning measures will continue. 
Classrooms are stocked with cleaning and 
sanitising supplies.

Playing it safe means if you have a runny nose 
or look sick, you go home. We play it safe.

Coming back to school is an 
adjustment for some. 

We have a range of activities 
planned by teachers to promote 
Wellbeing/Hauora at this time.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us:
office @stanhope.school.nz


